CityWorks





PAVILION PLAZA WEST SHOPPING DEVELOPMENT BREAKS GROUND

On February 25, the City of Garden Grove, along with Sterling Organization and A.R. Mays Construction broke ground for Pavilion Plaza West, a new multi-tenant commercial development, anchored by the city's first Sprouts Farmers Market. Visit ggcity.org for more details and photos.



GARDEN GROVE MEDAL OF HONOR

BIKE AND PEDESTRIAN TRAIL DEDICATED

On April 27, the City of Garden Grove dedicated the Garden Grove Medal of Honor Bike and Pedestrian Trail, and unveiled a commemorative plaque to celebrate the completion of the 1-mile bike and pedestrian trail. The commemorative plaque memorializes Garden Grove Congressional Medal of Honor recipients. For more details, please visit ggcity.org.

GARDEN GROVE PARK IMPROVEMENTS

Through September 2021, Garden Grove Park, located at 9301 Westminster Boulevard, is undergoing a \$750,321 improvement. Construction consists of replacing the large picnic pavilion and three small picnic shelters with new shelters, tables benches, barbeques, and an ADA accessible walkway with security lighting that will connect all three picnic shelters from the parking lot area. Visit **ggcity.org** for more details.



Garden Grove COVID-19 Vaccination POD

The City of Garden Grove and the Providence St. Joseph Hospital are offering COVID-19 vaccines to eligible individuals at the Garden Grove Sports & Recreation Center at Garden Grove Park.

Sports & Recreation Center 13641 Deodara Drive, Garden Grove, CA 92844

Wednesdays | 8:30 AM - 5 PM

Appointments are required and must be made at:

MyTurn.ca.gov



General Questions and Assistance to Register:

California COVID-19 Hotline (833) 422-4255

Additional Resources: ggcity.org/coronavirus





Multi-language business webinars, grant and loan programs, and other business resources are available at ggcity.org/businesses.







11222 Acacia Parkway Garden Grove, CA 92840 (714) 741-5000 · ggcity.org









